
 
New customer enhancements debuting on January 2, 2019 
 

What’s happening? 

Washington’s Electronic Business Solution (WEBS) will be adding several new functions on 
January 2, 2019, and the system will be unavailable between 5 - 5:30 p.m. Please do not 
attempt to make any updates to your account or post solicitations during this time. 

If you have any questions, please contact WEBS Customer Support or call (360) 902-7400. 

Customer Enhancements: 

- Vendor Search Function: The vendor search function will be updated to improve the 
user experience. You will now be able to select commodity codes while searching for a 
vendor without having to click “save” after each commodity code selection. The 
commodity codes selected will automatically add to your search criteria. When the 
commodity codes have been selected, you now have the option to click “Enter” on your 
keyboard to initiate the search. 

 

mailto:WebsCustomerService@des.wa.gov


- Solicitation Posting and Inactive Time: The posting date and inactive date fields now 
include the time when solicitations are posted and closed. This enhancement clarifies 
the deadline for solicitation submissions. 

 


